
 

High Point Regional High School is proud to partner with Catalyst for an SAT Bootcamp, 
a two-day workshop that arms students with go-to strategies for every question they’re 
guaranteed to face on the SAT. Catalyst’s SAT Bootcamp is the only prep class designed 
by instructors who take the actual SAT every time the test is offered. Selected topics 
include: 

 
 

Saturday, April 26th from 9am to 1pm & 
Sunday, April 27th from 9am to 1pm 
at High Point High School 
 

 

Just $165 per student for the 
entire weekend and course 
materials 

 

For more information or to enroll, visit www.CatalystPrep.com and click the Bootcamp Sign-Up tab 
on the website's menu bar. The deadline to enroll in this special SAT prep opportunity is 
Wednesday, April 23rd at 6pm. 
 

 


